
The State Board of Examiners of Plumbing, 
Heating, and Fire Sprinkler Contractors 

will be closed the week of December 22nd – 27th. 
 

The office will close at 4:30 pm on Friday, December 20th 
and will reopen at 7:30 am on Monday, December 30th. 

 
The office will also be closed on Wednesday, January 1st. 


